From: anne marie good/

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 6:23 PM
To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Flag

Hello George,

On behalf of our family we would like to request a Ukrainian Flag be hoisted at
town hall to be a statement of support for the people of Ukraine.

Thank you,

Ron and Anne Marie Mayer
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